
 
 

From: Gbhsts@aol.com [mailto:Gbhsts@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 9:39 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: The Assessment is Un AMERICAN 
 
Dear Comrades, 
As chairman of the Board of a Community Banking system in Georgia I am amazed and angered 
at the across the Board  FDIC assessment proposed on all Banks. 
Our Bank has suffered as have most but we continue to run a quality organization and will survive 
this downturn IF the Federal Government does not take us under.  
We are not part of the Wallstreet greed and corruption. We service middle America  in rural and 
metropolitan Georgia. We do not pay outrageous bonuses .We do not take junket trips on 
taxpayer dollars. WE DO NOT WANT TO PAY FOR THOSE ABUSES BY OTHERS. 
We will take this fight to the American public. This country was founded on the backbone of small 
business and people trusting their government. This step by the FDIC is an erosion of basic 
American values . 
Please consider this abuse carefully as it is not a step to strengthen the financial system but it 
weakens the very portion of the system that can help pull us out of the crisis.  
Thank you, 
George "Bo " Hamil 
Carrollton, Ga. 
 


